
6345 North Broad Street  Philadelphia PA, 19141 (267)  766-5532 

COVID-19 

Dear Valued Customer: 

At Alston Automotive, the safety and well-being of our employees, customers and communi-

ties is our top priority.  “Safety above all” is something we take incredibly seriously at Alston 

Automotive. 

 As you know, the Coronavirus COVID-19 is spreading across the United States and contin-

ues to dominate conversations and headlines throughout our country and the rest of the 

world due to its vast health, market and economic impacts.  

Alston Automotive is taking precautions to protect our staff and customers, while still 

providing you with uninterrupted service and support. We are listening to recommen-

dations from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the World 

Health Organization (WHO) as we strive to help protect our staff and customers. 

We are giving our team members facts about COVID-19 and reminding them to follow sim-

ple but effective steps to keep them safe such as frequent handwashing. We are disinfect-

ing our facilities and equipment as appropriate.  

HOWEVER, WE NEED YOUR HELP. 

Customers who find it necessary to drop off your vehicle and conduct business, we ask that 

you help us protect our staff. If you are sick, DO NOT come to the shop, we are encourag-

ing our customers to take any signs of illness seriously and seek medical attention as need-

ed.  Your cooperation will help keep our staff safe while we are providing a valuable service 

to you. 

As of today, we remain available to service you and your business.  

God bless you!  


